

October 6, 1994

Terry Paulson, Ph.D., CSP, CPAE 28717 Colina Vista Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Dear Terry,

I'm enclosing a letter, promo material and cassette from Jeff Davidson.

As part of the Writer's Lab last week, I enjoyed tremendously Jeff's presentation, wisdom and professional sharing.

Jeff has expressed a real desire to be part of a general session at one of the Winter Workshop Conventions. I am quite sure that your workshops are filled, but I would like you to have the opportunity to see this video and see if it would fit in with either one of the workshops or the convention in some way for a general session or a breakout session.

I know you are inundated with videos, Terry, but good people need to be represented well.

If this does not work out for '95, I would appreciate your passing it on to Jim Pancero and Sue Hershkowitz as a potential for the next year.

My best with great admiration for all you are doing.

Sharing the privilege of the platform,

Naomi Rhode, CSP, CPAE Immediate Past President

National Speakers Association

Naomi Rhode, CSP, CPAE